THOMPSON & CHENEY STATEMENT ON SUBPOENA
DEADLINE

Oct 8, 2021

Bolton, MS & Wilson, WY—Chairman Bennie G. Thompson (D-MS) and Vice Chair Liz Cheney (R
WY) today made the following statement regarding the deadline for witnesses under
subpoena to produce materials to the Select Committee:

“While Mr. Meadows and Mr. Patel are, so far, engaging with the Select Committee, Mr. Bannon
has indicated that he will try to hide behind vague references to privileges of the former
President. The Select Committee fully expects all of these witnesses to comply with our
demands for both documents and deposition testimony.

“Though the Select Committee welcomes good-faith engagement with witnesses seeking to
cooperate with our investigation, we will not allow any witness to defy a lawful subpoena or
attempt to run out the clock, and we will swiftly consider advancing a criminal contempt of
Congress referral.

“We thank those many patriotic Americans who are coming forward voluntarily to participate
in our inquiry. The Committee is making rapid progress and will not be deterred by those who
seek to obstruct our efforts.”
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